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March 15, 2018 Annual Meeting 
 

 

Wood Creek Townhouse Owners & Residents, 

 

The Wood Creek Townhouse Association Annual Meeting will be held on 

Thursday, March 15, 2018 from 6:30-8:30pm at Veritas Christian School 

(Across the street from Wood Creek). FREE PIZZA and REFRESHMENTS will 

be provided!!! If you plan on attending, please RSVP by March 14, 2018 by 

emailing WoodCreekMail@gmail.com or calling 785-842-5930. The annual 

meeting is a great time for owners to meet with other members of the community, 

Management, and Directors and learn about some of the projects and upcoming 

events here at Wood Creek.   

 

The annual meeting is an important time to make your voice heard by electing 

board members. This year, we have four available positions on the ballot. 

Terms expire March 15, 2021. The Wood Creek Townhouse Association Board of 

Directors plays a crucial role in conducting association business and making sure 

our community is safe, happy, and functioning at its best. There are a wide variety 

of issues board members may devote themselves to including: landscaping and 

improvement projects, efficiency improvement, repairs, disputes, collection 

recovery, community event planning -- just to name a few. Meetings are held the 

third Tuesday of every month at 7pm in the Wood Creek office. If you are 

interested in being a board member, please contact management by March 14, 

2018. 

 

Again, if you have any questions or concerns, we encourage you to contact 

management at 785-842-5930 or via e-mail at WoodCreekMail@gmail.com.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

All the best, 

 

The Wood Creek Townhouse Association 
 


